
From: Hannah Powell   
Sent: 08 June 2022 10:16 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: 22/01340/OUT 
 
Good morning, 
 
As the website is not working for comments please see below the information I would have added: 
 
Name: Hannah Powell 
 
Address: 31 Hampden Square, Upper Heyford, Bicester, OX25 5AJ 
 
Comment type: Objection 
 
Comment: We chose this house last year due to its quiet and rural nature. It would be a crushing 
shame to destroy so much greenery for warehousing. A row of trees is not going to stop us from 
seeing what this will be doing to the area. 
This kind of project would not be out of place alongside somewhere already an eyesore like MK or 
other built up areas nearby, to this small collection of villages it would be incredibly overwhelming. 
Heyford Park already struggles with the amount of traffic coming through the narrowed traffic 
calming areas and I can’t imagine adding more jobs to the area is going to help that. 
 
If there is nothing we can do to stop this then please consider adding masts for phone signal as we 
get literally none in the whole village on most networks. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hannah 
 


